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Term 3 - Week 6  

(Science Week) 

Tuesday 16th August 

School Council @ 7.30 

Thursday 18th August 

Science Activity Rotations 

Hooptime – Yr. 4 boys 

Friday 19th August 

Drama Workshops Yrs. 3 - 6 

CLUBS @ 1.30 – 2.45 (Round 2) 

 

Term 3 - Week 7  

(Book Week) 

Monday 22nd August 

‘Pie Drive’ order forms 

Wednesday 24th August 

Book Week – Dress-Up 

Friday 26th August 

Drama Workshops Yrs. 3 - 6 

CLUBS @ 1.30 – 2.45 

 

Term 3 - Week 8 

Monday 29th August 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

Wednesday 31st August 

Father’s Day stall 

Friday 2nd September 

Last day for ‘Pie Drive’ orders 

 

 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Olivia for an 
excellent assembly presentation last 
Friday. Olivia organized a variety of 
showcases. Olivia prepared with great 
enthusiasm and spoke with precision. 
Well done Olivia on a great assembly! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Drama Workshops 

Mr. Beaton commenced drama 
workshops with students in Years 3-6 
last week. Drama encourages students 
to be open minded and enjoy 
something different that they may not 
have experienced before. There are no 
wrong answers in drama, everyone is 
unique and drama is here to celebrate 
this. We look forward to next week’s 
session. 
 
 

 

Values Award 
Congratulations Luke for being 
presented with last week’s Values 
Award. Luke (Year One) was 
acknowledged for demonstrating our 
school values, with a special mention 
for his respect shown towards his 
teacher and peers.  
Well done, Luke! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Jordy (Year 2) on 
being presented with last week’s Melo 
Award. Jordy was selected for her 
caring attitude towards her classmates 
and kindness to everyone she plays 
and works with.  
Well done, Jordy! 
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Thank-You Letters 
Congratulations to Lilly, Chiara and Ayden 
for reading their thank-you letters. The 
Year 2 students read their appreciations 
of the support that their mums had given 
them over the course of the week. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Showcase – Steel Tongue Drum 
Congratulations to Tyler for playing the 
song, “You are my sunshine’ on the Steel 
Tongue Drum. Tyler was back by popular 
demand, showing his musical talent and 
inspiring others.  Well done, Tyler! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Book Week 

Students across the school will celebrate 
Book Week next week. We invite all 
students to come dressed up as their 
favourite book character on Wednesday 
24th August. Our student leaders will 
conduct an activity in each of the 
classrooms that will feature one of the 
award-winning books. 

Emu Facts 
Congratulations to Ollie and Matilda for 
reading their facts about emus. Both 
students shared 4-5 facts about one of 
Australia’s most famous birds. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open Night 
We were very happy with the 
attendance on our Open Night last 
Wednesday. We had many students 
from across the school bring along their 
parents and grandparents to show them 
our classrooms and their work displays. 
We had current and past students in 
attendance and many of them enjoyed 
the old photographs on display and 
watching a slideshow on the big TV. 
Many thanks to our Parents’ Club for 
cooking the BBQ and supplying 
refreshments. Thanks to all who made 
our Open Night a great success! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays 
Congratulations to Evie for turning 
another year older. Evie was the only 
birthday celebration last week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Science Week 
Students across the school 
celebrated Science Week. Students 
went on a virtual tour of a local glass 
blowers workshop participating in a 
variety of science activities. The 
theme this year is: Glass - more than 
meets the eye. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  
Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey 

Dear parents, 

your family is asked to participate in the 2022 

Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey (previously known 

as the Parent Opinion Survey). While previously a random 

sample of approximately 30 per cent of 

parents/caregivers/guardians have been selected to 

participate, this year, all families are invited to participate in 

the survey. Results will be used to inform and direct our future 

school planning and improvement. 

 

I ask you to please take the time to complete the survey as 

your opinions are important to us and will contribute to the 

future management and organisation of our school. 

▪ The survey will be conducted online and should take 

20 minutes to complete.  

▪ The survey can be completed on any internet enabled 

device and is compatible with most browsers. 

▪ The survey will be open from Monday 15 August to 

Friday 16th September.  

 

Please be assured that your responses are completely 

confidential. The survey is conducted anonymously, and it is 

important to us that you complete the survey as honestly as 

possible.  

 

Please follow the instructions below to complete the survey.  

▪ Only one parent/caregiver/guardian from your 

family is invited to complete the survey. 

 

To complete the survey, simply: 

▪ Click on the link below or copy and paste the text into 

your browser. This link will take you directly to the 

survey. 

https://www.orima.com.au/parent 

▪ Select the School - Allansford & District Primary 

School 

▪ Enter the School PIN- 725332 

▪ When complete, please click on the tick button at the 

end of the survey to submit your answers.  

▪ Please note that the survey will time out after 60 

minutes of inactivity. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to participate. Your assistance is 

greatly appreciated. 

 
 

Enter the School PIN 

725332 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO BOOK TICKETS GO TO 
Sticky tickets.com.au 
In event enter – The Mik 
Maks 
Then press-Find Tickets 

https://www.orima.com.au/parent


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


